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Newman Churchlands Swimming Club 

January 2018 Newsletter

A RETURN TO NEWMAN 
COLLEGE POOL 
Hello and Happy New Year to all members of the Newman 
Churchlands Swimming Club.

It’s with great pleasure we can announce that club 
swimming will return to the Newman College pool on 
Tuesday 30 January 2018. (Training on Monday 29 
January will be at John XXIII). The heating project at the 
swimming pool has been completed and we are looking 
forward to continuing our season in the comfort of one of 
Perth’s finest 50 metre outdoor heated pools.

The remainder of the construction project to complete the 
new clubrooms and change-rooms is still underway and 

we are advised this will be finished by the end of March.  
In the meantime, there will be some temporary toilet 
facilities available. Unfortunately, we will be without 
change-rooms and showers for a few more months, so 
swimmers please make necessary arrangements to 
manage around this. 

The heating of the pool at Newman College marks the 
beginning of a new chapter in our club’s 40-year history 
and we’re sure you will enjoy the benefits for many years 
to come.  

 The committee of the NCSC takes this opportunity to 
thank all of our members who have 
continued swimming at John XXIII 
College over the past three 
months. We also look forward to 
welcoming back some past members 
who have been waiting for the 
Newman pool to re-open. Online 
registrations can be made through our 
website on the Registration page. 

Regular squads commence at 
Newman College on Tuesday 30 
January 2018 from 4pm to 5pm 
for juniors and 5pm to 6.30pm 
for senior swimmers.  Squads 
will recommence for our regular 
program of Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Friday through 
to the end of the summer season 
on Saturday 31 March.

Your 2017-2018 committee 
President: David Creed
Vice President: Damien Giumelli
Secretary: Megan Jamieson
Treasurer: Terry Hobson
Registrar: Angela Tanham
Head coach: Mark Saggers

ELECTED COMMITTEE MEMBERS
Kim Watson
Michelle Andrews
Nathan Gavin
James Symons
Tracey Lewis
Magda Damovski
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OUR SUPPORTERS 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

Dear Members

It has been a very different summer season this year for the NCSC. We have a had a small but dedicated crew 
swimming down at John XXIII with a couple of swimmers going to the Swimming WA Rookie meet earlier in January. 
Congratulations to Molly Symons and Charlie Maisey for swimming some great times and achieving some personal 
bests.

For those who have been driving past the Newman College pool they would have noticed some changes. There’s a new 
filter/pump house, the water is back in the pool and we have a new set of lights. Most importantly, and hidden away from 
view, the pool heaters have also been installed. 

While the pool will be available to us from January 30, work on the upgrade to the clubrooms continue until the end of 
March. We are working on a program for the rest of the season, including swim meets and possibly a McGowan Relay.

Thank you to everyone who has supported the club through this tough period. We look forward to returning to our home 
pool and getting everything back on track. 

David Creed

LIKE us on Facebook! 
Newman Churchlands Swimming Club is on Facebook. Head over and ‘Like’ our page to keep up to date with 

club news, swimming information and events.
You can find out all your club information on our website - www.newmanchurchlandsswimclub.org.au

Or you can email us at: nchswimming@hotmail.com
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